D8 Zone Chair Report submitted to 19D Cabinet meeting via Zoom for Oct 30, 2021
Hello to DG Joyce and my fellow cabinet members.

Most clubs are starting to have meeting again now. It has been a slow get together, each club moving at the speed that is comfortable for them. Many members are still not confident in the safety of meetings, even having been double vaxxed.

*  Barriere has been doing their firewood for seniors and needy people still this year.      They just had their first meeting this week. ( 

*  North Kamloops is meeting, and had a visit from DG Joyce on Oct 5, which I attended.

*  North Shuswap has just completed their colossal 50/50 fundraiser for new trails. They raised $10775.00 for their trails project, and the winner earned himself a whopping equal amount of $10,775.00. 
*  Sorrento is meeting. I attended tonight with 1stVDG Debbie Allan. They are doing every second meeting a club member presents his/her skill or craftsmanship, hobby etc.

*  Valleyview Overlanders are sadly in the process of disbanding. The Club members are going to join other Clubs locally in Kamloops. 

Thank you. See you all at the meeting.

*  Chase is working on their Community Spirit calendars again (since 1969) and also selling their 400 Club tickets (since 1978) These are long standing projects that the citizens of Chase always support. 

*  Valemount: I have had very little communication with this club

.
MMR‘S are getting done, and all clubs have reported except Valemount. I am still hoping to get them reporting. I  am shooting for 100%  reporting before the end of my term.

Karen Bassett

19D Cabinet D8 Zone Chair
